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I object to the proposed code of conduct add it goes against the freedom to express our
opinions because of possible litigation. We must allow free expression of opinions so that
the public is safe from some popular opinions pushing forward agendas detrimental to
health like the LGBT agenda that is at present pervading society and introducing aberrant
behaviors detrimental to society.

John


mailto:medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

